
 

 

 
CLUBHOUSE COMMITTEE NOTES 

BELLAVITA HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION  
January 8, 2019 

 
 
 
Members Present:   Karen Bishop, Shannon Boogades, Barbara Gorman, Marjie   
    Parham, John Rodriquez, Sandra Talley (Chairman) 
 
Absent:  Sarita Cannon, Lloyd Lambert, Donald Velazquez 
 
 
 
• Clubhouse Committee Meetings - Sandra Talley stated that the Clubhouse 

Committee will only meet quarterly due to lack of issues on a monthly basis.  There 
may be circumstances a meeting will need to be held in between if there are issues 
that need an immediate resolution.   

 
• Additional bookshelves for Library - Due to the number of books donated, two 

additional bookshelves are needed.  After looking at the space in the library for two 
additional bookcases, the committee voted to approve the purchase of two more 
bookshelves if there was money in the budget.  Also, money collected from selling old 
used books will also be used to purchase the bookshelves. 

 
 
 
The next meeting of the Clubhouse Committee will be on Tuesday, March 12, 2019.   
 
 


